

Republic of the Philippines

## COMMISSION ON ELECTIONS OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL ELECTION SUPERVISOR

Capitol Compound, Virac, Catanduanes

Email:

Teletax (052) 811-4151

CATANIMI

September 7, 2022

DR. SUSAN S. COLLANO

Schools Division Superintendent Office of the Schools Division Superintendent Department of Education Province of Catanduanes

Dear Dr. Collano:

Greetings



We thus respectfully request for the list of your recommended personnel. teaching and non-teaching personnel, who will compose the EBs. The EBs will be composed of the Chairperson, Poll Clerk and Third Member.

Attached please is a copy of the Project of Precincts that contains the clustered precincts of each municipality where the members of the EBs will be appointed.

We hope to receive your recommendation on or before October 5. 2022. Thank you very much:

Sincerely.

ATTY, NEIL B. CANICULA Provincial Election Supervisor II

ALL ELECTION OFFICERS

In letter to Deskit Constitution of FRI.

To All Public Schools District Supervisor,

For information and compliance.

SUSAN S. COLLANO Schools Division Superintendent